
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Orcutt Academy Enrollment for 2023-2024 
Information Nights & Campus Tours 

 

The Orcutt Academy will begin taking online enrollment applications for the 2023-2024 
school year on Monday, November 7, 2022.  All prospective parents/guardians should 
attend a live public information night on the Orcutt Academy.  At each of these nights, 
Academy staff will present information on the school and its two sites:  Orcutt Academy 
High School and the Orcutt Academy K-8 campus.  Staff also will describe procedures for 
the enrollment lottery and admissions.  
 

For the convenience of prospective families, all of the Orcutt Academy’s information nights 
will be conducted virtually, via the Zoom platform for online meetings. Specific Zoom 
meeting links are posted below. We also have scheduled in-person tours of the OAHS and 
OAK-8 campuses in January. 
 

Following is the schedule of events leading up to the February 8, 2023, enrollment lottery 
for the 2023-2024 school year. The deadline for enrollment applications is at 4:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, February 1, 2023. 

 
 

Weekday Date Time Event 

Monday November 14, 2022 6:00-7:00 p.m. Information Night (Link) 

Monday December 5, 2022 6:00-7:00 p.m. Information Night (Link) 

Monday January 9, 2023 6:00-7:00 p.m. Information Night (Link) 

Thursday January 19, 2023 9:00-10:00 a.m. OAK-8 Campus Tour 
480 Centennial Street, Los Alamos 

Friday January 20, 2023 7:30-8:30 a.m. OAHS Campus Tour 
610 Pinal Avenue, Old Orcutt 

Wednesday February 8, 2023 6:00 p.m. Enrollment Lottery (Link) 
 

 

For information, contact OAHS Principal Rhett Carter, rcarter@orcutt-schools.net or 805-
938-8590, or OAK-8 Principal Jared Banks, jbanks@orcutt-schools.net or 805-960-5536. 

https://orcuttschools.zoom.us/j/84464453221
https://orcuttschools.zoom.us/j/85305930058
https://orcuttschools.zoom.us/j/82819920363
https://orcuttschools.zoom.us/j/84282387068
mailto:rcarter@orcutt-schools.net
mailto:jbanks@orcutt-schools.net

